
November Real Estate Events &
Education

This November, take advantage of FREE RMLSweb training

Here’s a quick rundown of upcoming real estate events and
education for November in Oregon and Southern Washington.
If you have an event that is not listed here, please let us
know by commenting below. For future events, please send an e-
mail to communications (at) rmls (dot) com.

RMLS™ Events:

-November 10-12 & 18-19: RMLS™ hosts Supra Open Houses at the
Vancouver, Portland, Salem, Eugene, and Roseburg offices for
eKEY  training  and  the  iPhone  eKEY  rollout,  as  well  as
providing the opportunity to ask questions about the Supra
System. For dates and locations, as well as more info, see the
flyer.

Events around the region:

-November 1,3,5: The East Metro Association of Realtors® hosts
the Brokerage/Supervision Class.

-November 4: Earth Advantage Institute presents the annual
Green Day Forum on sustainable building.

-November 5-8: The National Association of Realtors® sponsors
NARdiGras in New Orleans.

-November 10: W&R Studios presents two FREE CMA workshops at
the RMLS™ Portland Office. For information and to register,
click the links for the morning class or the afternoon class.

-November  11:  The  Portland  Metropolitan  Association  of
Realtors®  hosts  From  Success  to  Super  Stardom  with  Rick
DeLuca.
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-November 29-Dec. 2: The Oregon Association of Realtors® hosts
the Fall 2010 Oregon Graduate Realtor® Institute.

Also, if you are an RMLS™ subscriber, we have lots of FREE
opportunities for continuing education credit at a location
near you; click the link for your area to view the November
Training Calendar:

–Coos County
–Eastern Oregon
–Eugene
–Gresham
–Hood River
–Portland
–Roseburg
–Salem
–Vancouver
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